
ATTENTION!!!! 
The Deadline to Grieve Your Taxes 

is Thursday, March 1, 2018

ASSEMBLYWOMAN MICHAELLE C. SOLAGES
is hosting a FREE taxpayer workshop to educate residents about 

challenging their property assessments. Learn “step-by-step” process of 
filing a grievance as well as information about property tax exemption.

Learn How to Grieve Your Property Taxes 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2018
7:00 P.M. TO 9:00 P.M.

Gateway Christian Center
502 Central Avenue 

Valley Stream, NY 11580

•	Any person who pays property taxes can grieve an assessment, 
including: property owners. 

•	Only the assessment on the current tentative assessment roll can be 
grieved - you can’t grieve assessments from prior years.

•	There is no cost to grieve an assessment and it does not 
require you to hire a lawyer.

For more information regarding this event or any other community issue, please 
contact Assemblywoman Solages’ district office at 516-599-2972.




